
Kingsway High and Preparatory School 
10-12 Osbourne Road, Kingston 10 

Telephone:  (876) 968-9179, (876) 968-5225   Fax:  (876) 908-2050 

Email:  kingswayhighandprep@gmail.com or kingswayhigh@cwjamaica.com 

 

 

May 20, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

As we approach the middle of another school term, we give thanks to God who has kept us thus 

far by faith.  We are thankful for his blessings and protection over our children. 

 

Please take note of the following: 

 

• As you are aware, the month of May is designated “Child Month” and Kingsway has 

been doing its part to help celebrate and highlight our children.  Please continue to make 

your child/ward feel extra special for the rest of the month. 

 

• Mid-Term Break for all students, except Grade 6, will be May 24 & 25.  Classes will 

resume on Wednesday, May 26, 2021.   

 

• Our Grade 6 students will be at school on Tuesday, May 25, 2021 as they prepare to sit 

their PEP Examinations on Wednesday, May 26, 2021.  Please keep them in your 

prayers. 

 

• The Kingsway Alumni Association Scholarship Award Ceremony will be held on 

Thursday, May 27, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. via Zoom Platform and will also be streamed live 

on the school’s YouTube Channel.  The speaker will be a Kingsway alumnus, Pastor 

Keith Morris.  We invite you to join us as we celebrate with our awardees. 

 

• Kindly make every effort to clear all outstanding school fee balances so as to eliminate 

all obstacles as your child/ward prepares to sit End of Year Examinations, beginning 

Wednesday, June 16, 2021. 

 

Please use the Mid-Term Break to do something special with your child/ward, reassuring 

him/her of your love and support.  Continue to keep safe!! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

………………………………… 

Alethia Williams (Mrs.) 

Principal 
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